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Dear parent/carer,

NSPCC Online Workshop - 15.03.23

We would like to invite you to join us in taking part in an exciting opportunity of a virtual
workshop led by NSPCC. The main feature of the event will be keeping our children safe online
particularly in regards to online gaming, use of social media and how to install successful
parental controls.

The internet’s a great place for children to learn, create, chat with friends and family, access
information or support and explore fun apps, sites and games. But exploring comes with risks,
so it's vital we know how to keep them safe online.

That's why we'd like to invite you to join our FREE workshop: ‘Keeping children safe online’.

Our workshop will:

¢ Help you understand how kids experience the online world

* Show you resources and tools that could help keep them safe
* Empower you to guide them on their journey

This workshop is available to parents, carers and family members (this workshop is for adulis so
please arrange childcare if possible)

Date: Wednesday 15th March
Time: 6-6.45pm
Price: free

Delivered by: NSPCC Local Campaigns Manager - East of England — Ellen Smith

Platform: hitps://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/microsofi-teams/join-a-meeting

Meeting ID: 320 777 847 136
Meeting Password: At5JHC

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, | look forward to seeing you
there (albeit virtually!)

Yours Sincerely,
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"Let’s keep
kids safe online

The online world is an important ‘Keeping children safe online’ will teach
part of kids’ lives nowadays you how to help kids explore their

It ere ] £ h ’ favourite apps, games and sites safely.
t'san eXCItln.g place for them Our workshop will:

to explore, with all sorts of fun

and educational stuff to

discover, but there can be

some risks too.

* help you understand how children
experience the online world

» show you resources and tools that
could help keep them safe

« empower you to guide them
on their journey.

The next workshop is on:

Wednesday 15th March - 6pm

N SPCC EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR

@NSPCC 2021 National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children. Registered charity England and Wales 216401,
Scotland SCO37717 Photography by Tom Hull. The child pictured is a model. J20201300.



